
 
 

June 24, 2022 

 

 
ALTERNATIVE FORMATS AVAILABLE 

206-477-5371 / 711 (TTY Relay) 

Construction staging to begin at the North Mercer Pump Station 
starting next week 

 
As early as Monday, June 27, neighbors near the North Mercer Pump Station will see changes at 
the pump station as work gets underway. Crews will begin preparing the site for construction by 
installing erosion control fences to keep dirt and debris from entering the stream that flows near 
the pump station. Crews will also begin expanding the driveway to make it easier to move trucks 
and equipment around the site. 
 
We do not anticipate the need for additional signage or flaggers. 
 

 
What to expect in the next couple of weeks 

• Work will occur within permitted hours: 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. 
Monday to Friday and 9 a.m. to 6 p.m. on Saturday. 

o The work schedule is subject to change depending on 
weather and other factors.  

• Increased construction equipment and trucks hauling 
materials near the pump station.  

• Intermittent increased noise/vibration while materials get 
delivered to the site. 

 

 

Learn more  
• Visit the project website (scan QR code to access) 

www.kingcounty.gov/MercerEnataiSewer. 
• Sign up for location-specific email lists by clicking this link to our 

construction homepage or scan the QR Code to the right. 
• Contact the community services team at 206-477-5415 or email 

NMEsewer@kingcounty.gov  

 

 
We’re committed to working with you. 
Please let us know if you have any questions. For more information or to schedule a virtual meeting, 
contact the Community Relations Team using our 24-hour construction hotline: 206-263-1915 or 
email us at NMEsewer@kingcounty.gov. 
 

Materials brought in for staging  

https://kingcounty.gov/depts/dnrp/wtd/capital-projects/active/north-mercer-island-enatai-sewer-upgrade.aspx
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDIsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMjA0MDcuNTYwOTU5MTEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL2tpbmdjb3VudHkuZ292L2RlcHRzL2RucnAvd3RkL2NhcGl0YWwtcHJvamVjdHMvYWN0aXZlL25vcnRoLW1lcmNlci1pc2xhbmQtZW5hdGFpLXNld2VyLXVwZ3JhZGUvY29uc3RydWN0aW9uLmFzcHgifQ.3BOx9ZrhUKb90YpMTTAAlj-SdOn4iPOfTjI10UPsg0c/s/728077627/br/129499891941-l
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDIsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMjA0MDcuNTYwOTU5MTEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL2tpbmdjb3VudHkuZ292L2RlcHRzL2RucnAvd3RkL2NhcGl0YWwtcHJvamVjdHMvYWN0aXZlL25vcnRoLW1lcmNlci1pc2xhbmQtZW5hdGFpLXNld2VyLXVwZ3JhZGUvY29uc3RydWN0aW9uLmFzcHgifQ.3BOx9ZrhUKb90YpMTTAAlj-SdOn4iPOfTjI10UPsg0c/s/728077627/br/129499891941-l
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